
Fifty Plus Course 
sample programme 

 

 

WEEK  1 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

 
9.00 – 10.30 

 
 

Welcome and testing 

What are the British 
Like?  

 
Talking about national 

stereotypes & 
cultural dos and don’ts 

Language for 
communication  

 
Initiating, developing & 
ending a conversation 

successfully 

Language for 
communication  

 
Communicating 

successfully in different 
situations (e.g. in a 

restaurant) 

Language for 
Communication  

 
Discussing past and 

present lifestyles 

 BREAK BREAK BREAK BREAK BREAK 

 
11.00 – 12.30 

Introduction to the 
course 

 
Getting to know the other 

students 
 

A quiz about Britain 

What’s East Sussex 
like? 

 
An introduction to 
some of the local 

villages, and landmarks 
in East Sussex 

Learning outside the 
classroom 

 
Introduction to the Study 

Centre 

What are the British 
Like?  

 
Talking about  British 

sports and leisure 
activities 

What are the British 
Like? 

 
Talking about stately 

homes and castles 
 

 Listening to & 
understanding 

information about a 
famous place 

 LUNCH LUNCH LUNCH LUNCH LUNCH 

 
AFTERNOON 

Guided walk around 
Eastbourne and afternoon 

tea 

Sussex Villages & 
Beachy Head 

Optional Social Evening Croquet Free afternoon  

WEEKEND TRIP Trip to Brighton and visit to the Royal Pavilion 
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Fifty Plus Course 
sample programme 

 

 

WEEK  2 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

 
9.00 – 10.30 

Language for 
Communication  

 
Talking about your 

weekend 
Talking about what is in 

the news 
Giving your opinion about 

different subjects 

What are the British 
Like? 

 
Britain through the eyes 

of its writers 

Language for 
Communication  

 
Giving a short talk about 

a topic 
 

(For example, my town, 
a hobby, how to make 

something) 

Language for 
Communication 

 
Revision of the key 
language presented 
during the course 

Language for 
Communication 

 
Writing an email to share 

your news / to keep in 
touch with other people 

on the course 
 
 
 

 BREAK BREAK BREAK BREAK BREAK 

 
11.00 – 12.30 

What is East Sussex 
Like? 

 
Talking about towns in 

East Sussex 

Learning outside the 
classroom 

 
An introduction to 

websites you can use to 
study independently 

What are the British 
like? 

 
Talking about the British 

love of gardening  
 

Describing gardens 

What are the British 
like? 

 
Talking about core 

British values 
 

Giving your views about 
Britain and the British 

Learning outside the 
classroom 

 
How to continue 

studying English in your 
country 

 
End of course feedback 

  

 LUNCH LUNCH LUNCH LUNCH  
Farewell Lunch with 
teachers (optional)  

AFTERNOON 
 

Middle Farm Cider tasting 
& Lewes Tour 

 
Free afternoon 

 
Nymans Garden 

 
British Culture Event 

 


	WEEK  1
	WEEK  2

